
Hey, hi, how you doing...? 
 
Jayne and Chris here, bringing you another update on this week’s progress of the transforming the front 
door project. 
 

Diamond this week we…  
 
This week we reviewed the tests we have done already and started to look at what worked well, what didn’t 
work so well and how we can build on these going forward. We discussed other areas we felt needed 
testing and will begin to prioritise these next week. 
 

Show and Tell 
 
On Tuesday, we held our 6th Show and Tell meeting, presented superbly by our Diamond colleagues Janet 
and Sandra 誆誇誈誉誊誋誌認誎誏誐誑誒誓誔. The presentation was attended by over 90 people online and in person at the MASH. As 
always, this presentation formed some great questions which will support and influence the work we are 
doing on transforming the front door project going forwards. If you have any further questions, comments or 
ideas, please feel free to contact us via our group mailbox: childrens.frontdoorproject@nottscc.gov.uk     
 
The slides from the Show and Tell presentation, including the service map can be found attached. Our next 
show and tell is scheduled for the 25th April at 9.30am, if you are on the distribution list to receive these 
weeknotes you will be automatically invited to this presentation. 
 
‘Routes in’ test feedback ꗏꗐꗑꗒꙟꙠꙡꙢꙣ 
 
Not had chance to share your feedback with us following the 3 weeks of testing? Don’t worry, we have 
made the decision to extend the survey closing date by a further week. The feedback survey will now close 
on the 20 March. It is important that we receive any feedback following your referral via the testing process, 
this will help us to develop a better understanding. If you require any support, please contact us by 
emailing: childrens.frontdoorproject@nottscc.gov.uk 
 
We’ll analyse the survey and the data from testing as well as the debrief meetings with schools and staff 
involved in the test, drawing all of this together into a summary for everyone to see, in due course. All part 
of our commitment to be transparent and work in the open! 
 
Weeknotes ꚕꚖꚗꚘꚙꚚꚛъ  
  
We continue to see an increase in the number of colleagues wishing to receive these weeknotes however, 
if you know anyone who should be receiving these weeknotes, then please feel free to let us know. If you 
are new or would like to see weeknotes from previous weeks, these can be found here Needs-led Front 
Door Project (nottinghamshire.gov.uk)  
  
Got a question…? ꦍꦎꦏꦐꦑ  
  
If you have any questions, comments, or ideas regarding the front door project, please feel free to contact 
us using our group mailbox: childrens.frontdoorproject@nottscc.gov.uk   
  
 
That is all from us this week, we hope you enjoyed our update and we look forward to updating you all 
again next week. 
 
Until then, we hope you have a dazzling weekend. ꥞꥟ꥠꥡꥢꥣꥤꥥꥦꥧꥨꥩꥪꥫꥬꥭꥮꥯꥰꥱꥲꥳꥴꥵ 
 
  
Jayne and Chris, NSCP project team 


